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Welcome New Employees!
Richard Amell, Plumber........................................................May 3, 2021

Years of Service,1st Quarter 2021
Here is the first list of 2021 honorees, which includes those who reached a milestone

work anniversary in January, February, or March:

 Campus Planning & Facilities Management

Scot Campbell, Trades Maintenance Coordinator (10 years)

Ed McIvor, Custodian (10 years)

Judy Peters, Work Control Program Assistant (5 years)

Jeffrey Schmidt, Custodian (15 years)

Jayne Thompson, Custodian (15 years)

Richard Vaughan, Refrigeration Mechanic (5 years)

Tonya White, Office Specialist 2 (10 years)

Terri Winn, Custodian (10 years)

Knight Campus Bridge Fully Lit

Photo by Darin Dehle

First Mision/Vision/Values Interviews
Zero Waste was the first group interviewed by the mission/vision/values committee to uncover

the CPFM mission statement.

Core Leadership
Very studious faces on the core leadership folks while Tiffany Lundy, learning and development

manager, directs groups into discussions about supervisory styles.

Assetworld:21
From April 19th - 22nd, LeAnna Pitts attended Assetworks' Assetworld:21. The theme of the

conference this year was "Mission Possible, Adapt and Exceed!" Assetworks, much like UO, has spent

the past year developing new tools and finding creative ways to connect with customers despite the

pandemic.

Some of the conference highlights included using work orders to track administrative projects,

leveraging action codes, solving business problems with AiM automation, new work desk launch and

the new Team Scheduler.

The University of Virgina shared the new Team Scheduler project, Florida State University shared

how action codes are the secret gadget everyone should use and the City of Los Angeles shared how

they use the Work Management Module to track administrative projects.

If you are interested in any of these topics or would like to watch the presentations,

contact LeAnna Pitts, Assistant Director, Work Management, CPFM Facilities Services

at lpitts@uoregon.edu.  

Business Automation Team Scheduler AiM fresh new look

Osprey Sighting at CPFM! Rhodies a'bloomin!

UO Waste & Recycling
Report
The Office of Sustainability compiled this report on UO’s

waste diversion efforts.  Led by Zero Waste, UO achieved a

57% waste diversion effort this past year!  That translates to roughly 112 pounds of trash and

149 pounds of recycled and reused materials per faculty/staff/student last year. Our

recycling rate has been climbing steadily since 1993 and has become a deep point of pride for

the UO community. We’re sharing the report with all CPFM staff since it’s clear that so many

of you play important roles in our successful waste reduction and diversion efforts.  Special

thanks to Design and Construction, Landscaping and Grounds maintenance, Maintenance

Support, and the Mobile Shop for your programmatic commitments to reduce, re-use, and

recycling.  Other key campus partners include Business Affairs, Dining Services, Housing,

and Environmental Health and Safety.   

  Feel free to reach out to Cimmeron Gillespie (or Steve Mital) with constructive feedback

to help make this annual report even better.

Women in History of the
Campus Built Environment
Tour
This new tour takes you through campus, highlighting

some of the contributions made by women that are

reflected in the physical campus environment. This

tour, along with several other self-guided tours, can

be downloaded from the Campus Planning website and will soon be available on the

UOregon app.

Questions for Mike
Question: Given the recent announcement from Jamie Moffitt on the

VPFA’s Racial Justice and Equity Initiatives, how will you plan to support

and integrate these initiatives into  CPFM?

Answer: Thank you for the question. I will attend the May 6th CPFM

Open Forum and be glad to address all of the items in Jamie's email to the VPFA. CPFM has

piloted several of the recommendations mentioned, so we have been an early adopter. Look

for a summary in next month's newsletter.

KUDOS KORNER

For work performed by Brian Cadwalader

From: Kathleen Duberowski <duberow2@uoregon.edu>

Sent: Monday, April 12, 2021 6:10:42 AM

To: Ruby Thompson <rubyt@uoregon.edu>

Subject: RE: 1715 Franklin carpets for 4/8 - 4/10

Ruby,

Thanks for cleaning our carpets at 1715 Franklin, they look great.

Kathleen Duberowski

Payroll Manager | FASS

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

For work performed by the Office Cleaning Crew

Thank you, the rooms look great!

Best,

Emma  

American English Institute

Faculty and Staff Services Team (FASST)

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

From: Shawn Kahl <skahl@uoregon.edu>

Date: April 20, 2021 at 10:21:17 AM PDT

To: "Rick (painter) Chace" <rchase541@msn.com>, Tom Sheridan

<sheridan@uoregon.edu>

Cc: Teresa Pinkham <tpinkham@uoregon.edu>

Subject: Thank you

Hi, Rick and Tom.

Teresa and I just wanted to reach out and say an enthusiastic THANK YOU for the amazing

work you did helping us transition the Ford Alumni Center office suite over the past month.

You all do great work and are a pleasure to work with. We have a little token of our

appreciation we’d like to get to you, and wanted to know what the best way to do that might

be? We’d be happy to drop off at a specific location, or meet up real quick, whatever works

best for you.

Thank you again,

Shawn and Teresa

Shawn Kahl

Associate Director, Facilities and Office Operations

Ford Alumni Center Building Manager

DIVERSITY COMMITTEE UPDATES
CPFM/FASS Diversity Committee Open Forum

On April 2
nd

, we welcomed guest speaker Damien Pitts, Academic Advisor and Diversity Initiatives

Specialist with the College of Business. Damien shared his perspectives on the diversity and inclusion

issues that relate to students and apply in the academic realm. Damien’s grounded and light-hearted

outlook inspired some refreshing conversation. Thanks to all who participated!

 Upcoming Open Forum topics:

 May 6 – Guest Mike Harwood, Associate Vice President of CPFM, will discuss CPFM efforts

around VPFA Diversity and Equity Initiatives.

June 3 – Guest Speaker Sara Clark, Intercultural Education Coordinator, UO Mills

International Center, will discuss resources offered by the Mills Center and lead an activity on

emotional expressivity and communication.

July 1 – Patrick Moore, Associate Director, FASS HR, will facilitate a conversation on the

origins of racism.

 VPFA Diversity Committee Updates:

 The committee has started planning for the portfolio-wide August 2021 Everyday Inclusion initiative.

We are compiling resources and ideas, and we welcome input from CPFM employees. What would you

like to see offered this year? Reach out to one of your CPFM committee representatives! 

UPCOMING EVENTS

Through Sunday, May 2: Nkame: A Retrospective of Cuban Printmaker Belkis Ayón: a solo

exhibition dedicated to the work of the late Cuban printmaker Belkis Ayón (1967-1999) 

Wednesday, May 5: The Heart Milagro: A Cinco De Mayo Celebration of Latino Art with the

University of Oregon: a celebration of Latino Arts by participating in a facilitated art and history

project, 12:00pm 

Tuesday, May 4, 12-1:30pm: Historicizing Covid-19 – Challenges and Questions, with Evelynn

Hammonds, chair of the Department of the History of Science and professor of African and

African American Studies at Harvard (currently studying the intersection of scientific, medical,

and socio-political concepts of race in the United States). Register 

Friday, May 7, 3pm-5pm: CWSW Women of Color Books in Print event – Tara Fickle on The

Race Card: From Gaming Technologies to Model Minorities (Register in advance) 

Wednesday, May 12, 12-1pm: Graduate Student Colloquium featuring grad students from

Anthropology and Sociology, hosted by the Center for Latino/a and Latin American Studies

(CLLAS). Email cllas@uoregon.edu to register. 

Friday, May 14, 7pm: Intertwined: CHANCES Live Premiere: Annual premiere storytelling event

featuring University of Oregon community members, 7:00pm 

Friday, May 21, 12pm: PhD candidate Javier Velasco discusses his dissertation, Cars, Trains, and

Trolleys: Infrastructures of the Urban Space in the Andes (1900-1952)   

Monday, May 25, 12-1pm: John Arroyo (PPPM) on “Shadow Suburbanism: Mexican

Immigration, Urban Change, and Place in Greater Atlanta,” hosted by the Center for Latino/a

and Latin American Studies (CLLAS). Email cllas@uoregon.edu to register. 

Dates through June 14, 2021: LOOK. Listen. Learn. Act., JSMA Common Seeing exhibition

exploring & expanding on the Common Reading through visual art. Online resources soon. 

Through June 30, 2021: UO Theatre Arts productions of two one-act plays - Marisol’s Christmas

and Watermelon Kisses by José Cruz González - will stream online.
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